
 

 

Dear Janet, 
 
It’s only day three without So Now You Know and the rest of the 
cast and I’m already reminiscing. This experience was truly one of 
the best of my entire life, one that has changed the way I create 
forever. So thank you, for bringing it to La Mirada in 2020, and 
then bringing it back almost two years later. 
 
Thank you again, for encouraging me and my brother Nikolai. You 
and Ryan helped us grow, both as people and as creatives, for 
the past two years.  
 
We can truly never forget it! 
 
Sincerely, 
Kate Santos 
writerscupoftea@gmail.com 


